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Mr. President and Members of Council,
The Committee on Chemists with Disabilities is excited to be closing three projects by the San Francisco meeting.
In collaboration with the Rochester Institute of Technology, National Technical School for the Deaf, the committee has updated and digitized CWD’s publication “Teaching Chemistry to Students with Disabilities.” (An image of the cover is on the screen.) This new format should be accessible by the end of April and linked to the CWD website. 
Merck has graciously volunteered to support a CWD Travel Award for two to three students with disabilities per year to present their research at ACS national meetings. 
In San Francisco the committee will be rolling out traveling posters that highlight scientists with disabilities and their accomplishments. CWD anticipates 12 posters in all; the first three will be Thomas Edison, Joseph Priestly, and Sir Humphrey Davy. A draft of the Edison poster is shown on the screen.
The CWD acknowledges and thanks the Executive Director and staff for forming an accessibility working group. The accessibility working group is focusing on addressing the accessibility of ACS media. Among other activities, this working group is drafting an accessibility statement for the Society, promoting captioning of presentations and videos, and collecting data to better understand the needs of ACS members.

Mr. President and Members of Council this concludes my report.
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